
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 2022 

Ref: SLE/GCSEfieldwork 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

As part of the Geography GCSE Course, we will be visiting North Wales on Tuesday 5th July 2022 to collect data on coastal 

processes, and to observe the features of a typical coastal management scheme.  

The visit will be an invaluable experience for pupils and give them the chance to collect information required to complete 

the final exam at the end of the Year 11.  

Pupils who do not attend would be unable to directly answer questions on the final third exam about the fieldwork they 

have carried out.  

Pupils will need to meet at the entrance to the school on Deans Road at 8:15am ready to depart at 8.30am and will return 

to school at approximately 4.00pm. They will need to be suitably equipped for a day outside, including a camera, packed 

lunch, waterproof coat, and medication if required. No money will be needed; however, pupils can bring spending money 

to purchase lunch in the town if they wish to. 

Pupils are requested to make a payment of £10.00, which includes coach transport and insurance. 

Payment can be made via the ParentPay App as well as the provision of any medical or dietary requirement information, 

payments need to be made by Friday 10th June 2022. 

Thank you for your continued support with Year 10, it is greatly appreciated. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs S Leadbeater (sarah.leadbeater@consilium-at.com). 
Head of Geography 
 


